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Spring Term 

NEXT DINNER MENU is  

Week 3 
 

 

In this addition 

PTA NEWS 

WORLD BOOK DAY PHOTOS 

HOCKEY MATCH REPORT 
 

 

Diary Dates 

07.03.17  Parent Consultations   5-8pm 

09.03.17  Parent Consultations   4-7pm 

13.03.17  Colchester Castle, Y3/4 

                 8 children to The Common

 wealth Thanksgiving Service at 

 Westminster Abbey 

17.03.17  FS Learning Journey 
  Girl’s football (H) v  St Annes 

21.03.17  Y4 Easter Workshop 

30.03.17  Tesco Workshop KS1&FS 

31.03.17  Break up for Easter 

18.04.17  Return to school  

01.05.17  Bank holiday 

10.05.17  FS Learning Journey,  

 3.30—3.45 pm 

26.05.17  Lunchtime Concert,    

                Chelmsford Cathedral      

29.05.17  Half term 

05.06.17  Non Pupil Day (except Y6) 
               Y6 pupils go to the Isle of Wight 

06.06.17  Return to school  

08.06.17  Y2 Mini Games 

23.06.17  FS Learning Journey, 

                3.30-3.45 pm 

24.06.17   PTA Inflatable Day 

05.07.17  Visit to Layer Marney, KS1 

15.07.17 The PTA Summer Ball 

20.07.17   Leavers Service,6.30 pm  

 Cathedral 

21.07.17   Break Up for Summer 

Friday 3rd March 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents 
 

What a wonderful day we have 
had with a vast and imaginative 
variety of Shakespearean charac-
ters. Well done children, parents 
and staff members! 
Children knew about the plays 
they were in and there was the 
opportunity for in-depth work. 
How lovely to be told that if I was 
The Merchant of Venice, I was 
Antonio and Shylock was after my 
flesh. 
Next week we are starting a new 
initiative. This is a special invita-
tion to come to my office for part 
of Thursday afternoon bringing 
their work. On Thursday morning 
envelopes will be handed out and 
we will find out whose turn it is to 
come for tea. The fun is  finding 
out when it's your turn to show 
off what you have been doing and 
come to tea. This is an addition to 
our Achievement ceremony and 
the fun is finding out whose turn 
is it this week!(Allergies will  be 
noted). 
 Thank you to everyone who sup-
ported our Lent service yesterday 
led by Father Simon and with the 
Dean. 
I wish everyone a happy weekend. 
 
L Wiskin 
 

 Mrs Wiskin 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

The Chelmsford Library 

Homework Club is now 

up and running. We also 

have Duke of Edinburgh 

Volunteers on hand 

some evenings to help 

the students with their 

work. 

Hockey: Friendly Match 

On Friday 24th February 2017 The Cathedral School played a 

friendly hockey match against Kings Road Primary School. 

There were two teams from each school consisting 6 players 

on each team. One team had Oscar 

F, Archie D, Antonia B, Isabel MB 

and Sam S. The second team had 

Annie RH, William H, Zachary H, Lily H, Ethan W and Erin R. The first won their 

first game 6-1 and their second game they won 4-1. The other team lost their 

first game 2-1 and drew the second 2-2. Oscar says “I think we worked very 

well as a team.” 

    By Antonia B and William H 

 

Cont…... 

No Training  

Due to a home football match on Wednesday 8th 
March there will be no year 5/6 football training, 
support for everyone is always welcomed. 

Year 3/4 Netball training is cancelled on Thurs-
day 9th March, due to parents evening. 
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PTA NEWS 

THE SUMMER BALL 

The Summer Ball is Satur-
day 15th July this year and 
the cost is £45 per person 
including a welcome drink 
and a 3 course meal. A 
booking form will be sent 
out next. If you have not 
been before and would 
like further information 
contact a member of the 
PTA or via email.  

CHAIR of the PTA 

We are still looking for someone to 
take on the role of Chair of the PTA. 
We have someone for the role of 
treasurer but not for Chair, if anyone 
is interested or would like further 
information please do get in touch – 
antoniabriderthomas@yahoo.co.uk. I 
will be stepping down as Chair in 
September so it would be great to 
hear from anyone who is interested 

RED WHEELIE BINS 

The PTA have purchase some red wheelie bins to 
collect 2nd hand uniform in and these should arrive 
and will be left by the classrooms in the next couple 
of weeks . Please make sure all donations are clean 
and in good condition, we do not want donations of 
Shirts, blouses, socks or underwear thank you . 
Please make sure all donations are put into the bins 

in carrier bags to keep them clean and dry.  Please note that 2nd hand 
uniform is all donated for resale, this is not to be confused with lost 
property, we do not sell items that have ended up in lost property in 
school.  

mailto:antoniabriderthomas@yahoo.co.uk

